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Cross Country: Calling all 6th, 7th, or 8th graders who like to run, you are invited join the HMS cross-country team. An informational meeting will be held in the auditorium right after school today (Tuesday). Students in 6th, 7th and 8th grade who enjoy running are encouraged to attend and find out more about the cross-country team. If you have any questions please see Mrs. Young in room 202 or Mrs. Brocklesby in room 10.
Gold Team: Congratulations Gold Team Members! Our first meeting will be tomorrow morning (Wednesday) at 7:15am in Gym A/B. All members must attend in order to receive important information about the year. See you there.
Cheerleaders: the first practice of the season is Thursday in Gym D at 4:00-6:00. Please get your PIAA and physical done as soon as possible! Any questions? See Ms. Clement!
6th Grade Band and Orchestra in Chorus: Just a reminder for all 6th-grade band and orchestra students that also take chorus there is an after-school class this Thursday from 2:45-3:15 in room 242 (the chorus room) with Mrs. Langley. If you have any questions please see her or Mr. Brennan or Mr. Gittelman.
Cafeteria: Don't start your day hungry. Breakfast is available every morning in the cafeteria at 7:20.
PowerSchool: If you haven't already, check your school email. Students were emailed their PowerSchool user name and password at the start of the school year.
Bus Riders: Listen up all you bus riders! Don't miss your bus at the end of the day. Bus drivers were giving you a little extra time at the start of the year to get used to a new schedule but that time is up! The school buses will be departing on schedule from now on so get your things together quickly and get out to your bus.
Found: This combination lock and this Fitbit were found in the hallway on Friday. This wallet was turned in on Monday. If any of these items are yours please come to the technology office to reclaim them.
Lost and Found: Speaking of lost items. Your items can be found on the 2nd floor in the small vestibule area by the elevator. But be quick, the Lost & Found will be cleared out at the end of each month.

